
Hello,
Thank you for your work on this bill. As knowledge about the benefits of raw dairy products continues to grow, allowing access here 
in Oregon is essential! Raw butter has many health benefits and has a proven track record of safety. Support for this bill would help 
Oregon's dairy farmers and keep more resources in the state.


